From: Janissen, Robert

Sent: Tuesday, 28 April 2020 3:31 PM
To: Janissen, Robert
Subject: FW: AEMO authorisation - draft report to ACCC [Allens-File-DMS.FID1935545]

[SEC=UNOFFICIAL]

From: Tony Snell

Sent: Thursday, 23 April 2020 7:18 PM

To: McCracken-Hewson, Daniel

Cc: Brett Hausler Healy, Rosannah ; Hender,
Kathryn

Subject: FW: AEMO authorisation - draft report to ACCC [Allens-File-DMS.FID1935545]

Dear Daniel
AEMO Interim Authorisation dated 17 April 2020 - report for period 13 — 19 April 2020
We refer to condition 1 of the interim authorisation granted by the ACCC on 17 April 2020 (Interim Authorisation)

and the reporting protocol agreed with the ACCC on 8 April 2020.
Set out below is AEMO's report for the period 13 to 19 April 2020 (Reporting Period).

This report can be published on the public register.

1. Material contracts, arrangements, understandings or decisions that rely on the Interim Authorisation
No material contract, arrangement, understanding or decision that relies on the Interim Authorisation was
entered into or made during the Reporting Period.

No meeting of AEMO representatives and industry executives occurred during the Reporting Period.

2. Update to the Energy Coordination Mechanism
The Energy Coordination Mechanism (ECM) met on 15 April 2020. AEMO provided an update on its ongoing
work in relation to demand forecasting and managing outages. As no material contract, arrangement,
understanding or decision was entered into no updates were provided to the ECM on coordinated activities.

AEMO notes that going forward the Energy Coordination Mechanism will meet on an ‘as requested’ basis.
Please don't hesitate to contact me or Rosannah Healy of Allens with any queries in relation to this report.
Kind regards

Tony Snell
Group Manager, Legal
Australian Energy Market Operator Limited
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